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20th June 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Monday 27th June we will be having a non-uniform day, this will be 

for donations towards Fun Fest which is on Thursday 30th June. 

 

Nursery and Reception – Pocket money toys  

Years 1 and 2– Toiletries (both male and female) 

Years 3 and 4 – Bring a bottle (any bottle – toiletries, sauces, pop etc.) 

Years 5 and 6 – confectionary (chocolate / sweets/ lollipops) 

Staff – bottles of alcohol  

We have some great stalls planned for the Fun Fest we hope you will all be able to 

attend. 

Kind regards, 

 

Katie Harrop 

Admin and Attendance Manager 
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